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RECOMMENDATION OF THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE

INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD)
EXTENSION OF THE EXECUTION DEADLINE OF THE UNITED STATES FEMCIDI PROJECT OF NICARAGUA “FORTALECIMIENTO DE LAS CAPACIDADES Y ENTRENAMIENTO DE LOS RECURSOS HUMANOS CON ESPECIAL ENFÁSIS EN LA MICRO, PEQUEÑA Y MEDIANA EMPRESAR TURÍSTICA CENTROAMERICANA” AE-301/07
Pursuant to the provisions of Article 19 of the Rules of Procedure of the IACD Management Board, and on instructions from its Chair, Mr. Enrique Maruri Londoño, Director of International Cooperation, Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Colombia, the Executive Secretariat of the IACD held an online consultation (AICD/JD/CN-7/10 rev. 1)
/ on March 2 and 17, 2010 concerning an extension, until June 30, 2010, of the deadline for executing the Project “Fortalecimiento de las capacidades y entrenamiento de los recursos humanos con especial énfasis en la micro, pequeña y mediana empresa turística centroamericana” which is being financed with 2007 FEMCIDI funds.
Taking into account that 1) the project had already received one year extension to finish the activities of the first execution phase,  2) that during this year of extension the project executed a very low percentage of the funds received for this phase, and 3) that the CENPES 2010, when evaluating the new proposals and continuation proposals included in the 2009 Preliminary Programming Proposal, recommended that the project use the non-executed balance of the funds to finish executing the activities of phase 1 and execute the activities programmed for phase 2, the Chair recommends the following: 
Recommendation: 
To submit this consultation for the consideration of the Management Board at its next regular meeting to be held on April 12, 2010, to review and potentially approve the recommendation issued by the CENPES to this project. 

Enrique Maruri Londoño
Alfonso Quiñónez


Chair of the IACD Management Board
Director General of the

Colombia
IACD
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�.	It is important to highlight that the document AICD/JD/CN-7/10 rev. 1also included a consultation on the Project of the Dominican Republic “Proyecto de facilitación comercial, aduanera y portuaria” AE-260/08. On that regard, a decision was issued by the Management Board reflected in document �HYPERLINK "http://scm.oas.org/IDMS/Redirectpage.aspx?class=AICD/JD/DE&classNum=75&lang=e"��AICD/JD/DE-75/10�.








